
  

Request for Information 
 

   
 

 

RFI- STATEWIDE SUPPLEMENTARY WIRELESS DEVICE & SERVICE PLANS  

 
Introduction: 
 
The State of Alaska, Office of Procurement and Property Management (OPPM) is requesting 
information from qualified vendors that can provide statewide supplemental wireless services and 
devices and coverage that does not fall within the service ability of our primary wireless provider. 
 
The purpose of this RFI is to identify vendors that can:  
 

• Provide wireless devices and services coverage in locations statewide utilizing the most 
advanced technology currently available; 2G/3G/4G/5G/LTE. 

• Provide hardware, and technical support statewide including rural locations.  
 

Interested parties responding to this RFI must provide detailed description of the services they 
provide and how they meet the service requirements listed in this RFI. Please include a description 
of the business, including contact information such as: name of the company, point of contact 
name(s), physical and mailing addresses, phone number, and email address.  
 
Important Notice 
The State of Alaska does not intend to award a contract from this RFI, nor will it be financially 
responsible for any costs associated with the preparation of any response for the requested 
information. This RFI is issued for the sole purpose of obtaining information as described in this 
notice. However, the information obtained from this request may be used to prepare a solicitation 
in the future. 
 

Response Information: 

Interested parties must submit an emailed response by Tuesday, November 28th, 2023, at 3:00 

p.m. AKST directed to the Procurement Officer, Brian Sonesen. Responses may be sent by E-

mail to the addresses listed below. All questions must be directed to the Procurement Officer in 

writing via email. 

 

 

 

 

 
Department of Administration 

       Office of Procurement and Property Management 

State Office Building Suite 801 

Juneau, AK 99811-0210 

 

Date Issued:  



  

Department of Administration  

Office of Procurement & Property Management 

Attention: Brian Sonesen 

Procurement Specialist III 

Department of Administration 

Phone: (907) 465-1067 

Email: brian.sonesen@alaska.gov    

 

Please note the State does not accept responsibility for failed e-mailed response deliveries. It is 

the responsibility of the interested party to follow up with the individual listed above to ensure 

your response was received prior to the deadline specified above. 

mailto:brian.sonesen@alaska.gov

